
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

August 29, 2025 

 
 
There will be a Special Called City Commission meeting on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, 
at 8:30 a.m., in room 100 of the Government Center Building located at 222 Pine Ave.  
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and/or approve the following:   
   

• RESOLUTION: Authorizing an Additional $220,000 from Home-ARP Funds to the 
MP Organization, LLC for Development of 108 S. Carroll Street 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
___________________________ 
SONJA TOLBERT, MMC 
CITY CLERK 
     
xc: Media 

       
 


